
Sports Day 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year, our Sports day will be on Friday 23rd June
.
The timetable of events is on the reverse of this letter. KS2 will be in the morning and
Nursery and KS1 in the afternoon.
The format has been planned to ensure that all children are continually active and can
enjoy a range of sporting activities throughout the session.

Parents are invited to come and watch their children. At times, your child will be in a
different zone on the field, taking part in different activities. You are more than welcome to
follow your child/children around to the different stations to observe and cheer them on.

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit, with the correct colour house
t-shirt. They will need a water bottle and if the weather is warm, please ensure you apply
sunscreen before school.

St Therese of Lisieux Yellow
St Bernadette Blue
St Thomas Red
St Francis Green

Thank you for your support.
Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Radford
PE Co-ordinator


